
Hello there, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Human Environments Analysis Laboratory Youth Advisory Council 
(HEALYAC). The HEALYAC has just recently written a position statement on vaping in schools, 
and if possible, they would love the opportunity to present their concerns at the CPSC meeting 
on December 3rd at 4pm. I have attached their position statement to this email for you to 
better understand their concerns, their stance, and their recommendations to mitigate this 
issue. If you could please let me know if this would be possible, and what the next steps are to 
arrange this, that would be greatly appreciated. I have at least one member who has agreed to 
speak (Suraj, who is CC'd), but if we are able to have a few speakers, I am sure another member 
would love to join as well. Have a wonderful day! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Drew (& the HEALYAC team) 
 
 
---- 
Drew Bowman, BHSc (Hons), MA 
Field Manager & Research Assistant 
Human Environments Analysis Laboratory 
Department of Geography 
University of Western Ontario 
 


